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Good morning,

My husband and I are members in good standing of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America. We object to the AGALA29
Netherbarns development project (referred to as PROJECT in remainder of email) because we feel it will cause undeniable
rrreparable harm to the region. The Project will significantly impact the unique characteristics of very important and irreplaceable
historical, cultural and aesthetic resources vital to the region including Abbotsford.

For example- if the PROJECT moves forward it will destroy Abbotsford's view of the scenic Tweed River

cultural icon that it is and not surrounded by a landscape blighted by a modern land development project. The PROJECT will
destroy the area's tourist industry and will significantly impact local hotels, restaurants and other important enterprises crucial to
the economic viability of the area/community.

We dream of a day where we will be able to visit this area JUST AS WE KNOW IT TO BE NOW.

Sincerely,
Luis and LisaMarie Calderon

Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America Member
Dandie Dnmont Terrier owner(s)



